
 

 
 

 

16 March 2018 

Spinning reserve ancillary service:  Margin values for the 2018-19 
financial year 
 
PUBLICATION OF AEMO'S LATEST PROPOSAL FOR MARGIN VALUES 

The Australian Energy Market Operator (AEMO) has provided the ERA with revised proposed 
margin values for the 2018-19 financial year.   

AEMO’s new submission is published on the ERA’s website and replaces the previous margin 
values proposal. 

Clause 3.13.3A of the Wholesale Electricity Market Rules requires the ERA to determine margin 
values for the 2018-19 financial year by 31 March 2018.  The ERA’s determination of margin 
values will be based on AEMO’s latest proposal.   
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